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 UPDATE: Traffic Alert 

I-10/I-25 System Interchange 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
LAS CRUCES – Update: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and A.S. 

Horner continue work on the I-10/ I-25 interchange.   Construction activities extend onto Las Alturas 

and Stern Drive.  Motorists are encouraged to exercise caution through the construction zone as there 

are speed reductions, width restrictions, heavy equipment and construction personnel movement 

throughout the work area. 

 

Contractor: A.S. Horner, Inc.  
 I-25 Southbound (SB) & I-25 Northbound (NB): Traffic is reduced to one-lane in each 

direction.  Speed limit is reduced to 45 MPH. Traffic will be switching lanes periodically 

throughout this phase for reconstruction of the driving lanes on I-25 NB and SB. 

 I-10 Eastbound (EB) & Westbound (WB):  Traffic is reduced to one-lane in each direction.  

Traffic has been switched to the newly constructed eastbound lanes. Speed limit is reduced to 

45 MPH.   

 Las Alturas has been re-aligned (east of old alignment). Roadway widths remain 

restricted for construction of the MSE retaining wall.  

 Stern Drive has been re-aligned (west of old alignment) for construction of the flyover 

ramp.  

 There will be one (1) FULL overnight closure on I-25 for Monday November 19
th

 

from 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m.. Please use detours as posted throughout the project.  

This project will be progressing in stages where updates will be posted the NMDOT home page 

http://www.dot.state.nm.us/InterchangeI10-I25.html  and on their road advisory site at 

www.NMroads.com.  

The NMDOT continues to encourage motorists to slow down and use extreme caution in and 

around the work zones. Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the 

http://www.dot.state.nm.us/InterchangeI10-I25.html
http://www.nmroads.com/


department’s web site www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-

4269.  

 

For more information regarding this work you may contact Leandro Montoya, P.E., NMDOT 

District One Project Manager at (575) 525-7332, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 

Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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